[image: GPD flag badge cutout]Greenfield Police Department
116 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana

Phone: (317) 477-4410	Fax: (317) 477-4401
Email: police@greenfieldin.org





Date: November 12th, 2024


TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety


RE:  Memorandum of Agreement for the Electro-Optic Loan Program

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the Memorandum of Agreement with Crane Division, Naval Surface Warfare Center.  This agreement is for the lease of 10 Submersible Monocular Night Vision Systems.  This is a one year lease with a cost of $300 per monocular.  The total for the lease is $3000 and will be paid for out of the HSI Account.  These will be used for our Detective Division, Night Shift, SWAT Team, and K-9 Units.  These will be used for the purpose of surveillance, locating missing persons, apprehending fleeing suspects, and the safety of the K-9 and K-9 Officer while on tracks of wanted suspects.  This is a valuable tool with very minimal cost to us.  If we were to purchase one pair it would be more than the lease for 10 pair.


Respectfully,
Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

image1.jpeg




